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The following families moved to Dove Point in 2016:
Lauren & John Galvan and their four children - 4201 Bryant Park Drive.
Juanita & Gary Mounce and their son - 12107 Dixon Park Blvd.

Nikki & Steve Schoen. They reside at 4217 Bryant Park Drive with their six boys.
                            Update your Contact Information
On the back page of this communication you will find an invoice for your 2017 Annual Dues. When you submit your payment, please also include your telephone number an an email address. This will assure we have the most current contact information for you and simplify the communication process. With this improvement,  we hope to make more frequent  communications to you.
       



THANK YOU!!
The Homeowners Association would like to thank special residents that have contributed to Dove Point through their efforts this year. A BIG THANK YOU goes out to Daryl Martin, Gini Reckner, and Sandy Pendergast.  Your volunteer efforts are very much appreciated!
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Show your festive spirit again this year by decorating your homes for the Holiday Season.  The Homeowners Association is again sponsoring a holiday contest searching for the most festively decorated homes.  We will be out looking for homes that are decked out on December 28th and 29th so please plan to have your lights on those evenings.  We’ll post the winners on the Dove Point website for the January news and will award a $50 prize for first place, $30 for second place and $20 for third place.  Best of luck to all who participate this year!  
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A Short List of Behaviors to Keep You on the Nice List
· When walking your pets, clean up after them when nature calls, even in the common areas. Others will appreciate the consideration.

· Refrain from habitual parking on the streets. It creates risks for drivers and pedestrians, and it detracts from the appearance of orderliness in the neighborhood.

· The speed limit in all of Dove Point is 25 mph. Stop at all intersections.  Drive safely on our streets.

· Limit parking recreational  and utility trailers, boats and campers to the practical needs for their immediate use.

· Our Dove Point community is zoned as a Residential area. Traffic and parking by Commercial vehicles  for a business being conducted out of a residence detracts from the residential ambiance and could be a zoning issue.

· With the cold weather here, make sure you and those you are responsible for stay off the ice at the pond.
2017 Dove Point Board of Directors
The following residents were selected to serve as officers for 2017 at the Annual Meeting  on October 8th 2016. 

Glenn Powell:  President - Director

Paul Biegert: Finance/Treasurer - Director

Eric Dunn: Recording Secretary - Director

Nicole Etienne: Director - at – Large

Mark Cooksey: Director - at - Large
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                                                                                                INVOICE
DOVE POINT RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

           Louisville, KY  40299
NOTE FROM TREASURER
All current and outstanding dues were successfully collected in 2016. Once again, in order to save time and money, please complete the invoice below and submit your 2017 annual dues by January 31st, 2017.    Please mail your payment by check to 4207 Stilger Circle, Louisville, Ky 40299.  The annual Dove Point Homeowner Association dues are $200.00 per year.   If you have any questions concerning the annual dues or  have other special needs, please contact Paul Biegert at 499-6238.
Due Date:  January 31, 2017
	Please provide your information :
	
	Mail To:

	Name:

Telephone:

Address:

Email:


	
	Dove Point Residents Association

4207 Stilger Circle

Louisville, KY  40299
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►  Welcome Newest Neighbors  


► Contact Information


►  Thank You


►  Light Up Dove Point
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►  2017 Homeowner Dues 


    (Invoice)

















�





� HYPERLINK "http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/louisville/dvpt/"��www.neighborhoodlink.com/louisville/dvpt/�








DOVE POINT RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER


 HOLIDAY 2016 ISSUE





Dear Dove Point Neighbors,


The Holiday season is now upon us and 2016 is coming to it's end.  Dove Point is such a pleasant community,   it  enhances our families' lives to live in as pleasant and safe community as we do. The individual efforts and pride taken by each family in their home that contributes to the visual appeal of the neighborhood, and the friendliness of all that makes it a community.


Every year we have some gradual change to the neighborhood with the departure of some of our neighbors and the arrival of new ones. We welcome our newest neighbors and bid farewell to those that have left us and can look back with appreciation for having known them. 


2017 is poised to bring a significant change to Dove Point with the impending development of the Dove Point Estate section. We are still gaining information on the development and it does appear to be more promising than previous versions.


With many of our Dove Point homes decked out with Christmas and holiday decorations, it is an opportune time to take a drive or walk through the neighborhood and see the creativity and holiday spirit of our neighbors. It also gives a good appreciation of being a resident in Dove Point.


Happy Holidays to all of our Dove Point neighbors!





Glenn Powell
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Thank you in advance for your cooperation and timely payment!
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